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2 Chronicles 7:14

and if my people who are called by my name become humble and pray, and look for me, and turn
away from their evil ways, then I will hear them from heaven. I will forgive their sin and heal their
land.

 

Colossians 3:5

So put everything evil out of your life: sexual sin, doing anything immoral, letting sinful thoughts
control you, and wanting things that are wrong. And don't keep wanting more and more for
yourself, which is the same as worshiping a false god.

 

2 Peter 3:9

The Lord is not being slow in doing what he promised the way some people understand
slowness. But God is being patient with you. He doesn't want anyone to be lost. He wants
everyone to change their ways and stop sinning.

 

Ezekiel 18:32

I don't want to kill you! Please come back and live!" This is what the Lord God said.

 

2 Chronicles 30:9

If you come back and obey the Lord, your relatives and your children will find mercy from the
people who captured them. And your relatives and your children will come back to this land. The
Lord your God is kind and merciful. He will not turn away from you if you come back to him."

 

Acts 2:38

Peter said to them, "Change your hearts and lives and be baptized, each one of you, in the name
of Jesus Christ. Then God will forgive your sins, and you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit.

 

Joel 2:13



Tear your hearts, not your clothes. " Come back to the Lord your God. He is kind and merciful. He
does not become angry quickly. He has great love. Maybe he will change his mind about the bad
punishment he planned.

 

Matthew 4:17

From that time Jesus began to tell people his message: "Change your hearts and lives, because
God's kingdom is coming soon."

 

Acts 3:19

So you must change your hearts and lives. Come back to God, and he will forgive your sins.

 

James 1:21

So get rid of everything evil in your lives every kind of wrong you do. Be humble and accept God's
teaching that is planted in your hearts. This teaching can save you.

 

Isaiah 44:22

Your sins were like a big cloud, but I wiped them all away. Your sins are gone, like a cloud that
disappeared into thin air. I rescued and protected you, so come back to me."

 

Matthew 3:8

Change your hearts! And show by the way you live that you have changed.

 

Luke 15:7

In the same way, I tell you, heaven is a happy place when one sinner decides to change. There is
more joy for that one sinner than for 99 good people who don't need to change.

 

Romans 6:13

Don't offer the parts of your body to serve sin. Don't use your bodies to do evil, but offer
yourselves to God, as people who have died and now live. Offer the parts of your body to God to
be used for doing good.



 

Joel 2:12

This is the Lord's message: "Now come back to me with all your heart. Cry and mourn, and don't
eat any food to show you are sad for doing wrong.

 

Galatians 6:1

Brothers and sisters, someone in your group might do something wrong. You who are following
the Spirit should go to the one who is sinning. Help make that person right again, and do it in a
gentle way. But be careful, because you might be tempted to sin too.

 

Luke 5:32

I have not come to ask good people to change. I have come to ask sinners to change the way
they live."

 

Revelation 3:19

"I correct and punish the people I love. So show that nothing is more important to you than living
right. Change your hearts and lives.

 

Zechariah 1:3

So you must tell the people what the Lord says, "Come back to me, and I will come back to you."
This is what the Lord All-Powerful said.

 

Acts 17:30

In the past people did not understand God, and he overlooked this. But now he is telling everyone
in the world to change and turn to him.

 

Mark 1:15

He said, "The right time is now here. God's kingdom is near. Change your hearts and lives, and
believe the Good News!"

 



Isaiah 55:7

Evil people should stop living evil lives. They should stop thinking bad thoughts. They should
come to the Lord again, and he will comfort them. They should come to our God because he will
freely forgive them.

 

Ezekiel 18:30

Why? Because, family of Israel, I will judge each of you only for what you do!" This is what the
Lord God said. "So come back to me! Stop committing those crimes and do away with those
things that cause you to sin!

 

Luke 15:10

In the same way, it's a happy time for the angels of God when one sinner decides to change."

 

Ezekiel 18:21

"Now, if evil people change their lives then they will live and not die. They might stop doing all the
bad things they did and begin to carefully obey all my laws. They might become fair and good.
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